
 

 

 

     

 
CALOUNDRA INTERSECTION & PATHWAY  
Client: Sunshine Coast Council | Duration:  August 2022 – February 2023 

Project Description 

NPG upgraded the busy Caloundra Queen Street Intersection and Pathway to a 

signalised intersection with improved pedestrian pathway and crossing. The works 

included: 

- Erosion and Sediment Control 

- Tree Clearing 

- Earthworks 

- Stormwater installation 

- Pavement works 

- Signalised Traffic Light Installation  

- Asphalt and Line Marking 

- Concrete Pathways and Kerbing 

- Landscaping and Signage 

 

These works were undertaken with minimal disruption to the Caloundra State High 

School peak periods of drop off/pick up.  NPG were pleased to receive a letter of thanks 

from the school community for the works undertaken.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  




